
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

The 2016 Paving Project is scheduled to begin on August 1st and is expected to be completed by August 31st.
Paving operations will take place on the following streets:

• Pike Hill Road • Belknap Avenue

• Pine Street • Old Goshen Road

• Elm Street • Page Hill Road

Paving work shall include sweeping, grinding, tack coat and paving.  One lane will be open to traffic at all times.  
Residents on these streets are asked to minimize trips when paving operations are on their street.  Some traffic 
delays may be unavoidable.  Questions can be addressed to the Public Works Department, 863-3650. 


